
第 40 回 FISAE Congress(国際書票連盟会議)への参加申し込み 

 

第 40 回 FISAE Congress(国際書票連盟会議)はスペイン、マジ

ョルカ島のパルマで 2024 年 10 月 1 日から 6 日にかけて開催さ

れます。この会議への参加申し込みをされる方は下記の英文の

書式にご記入の上、費用を送金して、それらの書式を指定の下

記 e-mail アドレスに送信して下さい。 

============================================== 

 

参加登録用紙（参加者が一人、宿泊食事込みの場合の例） 

 

1 xxxx xxxx(氏名) will participate in the ex-libris congress 

from October 1 to October 6. 

2 Participation fee  1 participant 185€ 

3 hotel ALUA LEO / 5 nights: 5 x 90€=450€ 

4 Dinner supplement  1 x 5 x 14€ = 70€ 

Total = 705€ 

送金口座 CAIXABANK IBAN: ES91-2100 0006 3502 0191 

5519 BIC: CAIXAESBBXXX 

 

以上１～４の書式と送金書類のデータ（氏名など）を先方へ５

月３０日までに e-mail（contratalla@tinet.cat）で送信して下さ

い。 

なお、２名で参加の場合は下記英文をご参照ください。 

 

 

――――――――――――――――――――――――――― 

Dear artist, collectors, societies and friends, 

It seems that there has been a confusion about how to 

book the hotel, which we will explain right now. 
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You do NOT have to reserve a room directly at the hotel. 

Room rates are special group prices and cannot be 

booked directly at the hotel. The hotel rate must be 

deposited, along with the congress participation fee, into 

the same account number (ES91 2100 0006 3502 0191 5519), 

since the hotel only accepts a single deposit from the 

organizer for all the reserves. 

That is why it is VERY IMPORTANT that, along with the 

completed sheet with all the data, a copy of the transfer 

made is also attached and that the name of the 

congressman appears in the transfer concept, so that we 

can know who has paid for each item, and thus notify 

both, the participants and the hotel. 

Below, I give an example of how you can notify us (in 

addition to attaching the completed form and proof of 

payment): 

XXXX & XXXX will participate in the 
ex-libris congress from October 1 to 
October 6. 

Participation artist 185€ + companion 
150€ =335€ 

hotel ALUA LEO / 5 nights:5x90€= 
450€ 

Dinner supplement for 2 people of 
14€= 2 x (5x14€) =140€ 

Total= 925€ 
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We hope that this clarification helps to facilitate the 

process. Thank you very much for everything. We will be 

waiting for you at the congress! 

Sincerely, 

Mariano Casas 

President of the ACE and the FISAE 

 

 


